
	[image: image1.jpg]DEVELOPING NEWS

Snell & Wilmer’s bulletin on news of interest to those in

the real estate, construction, and environmental business.

Snell & Wilmer






	

Sean M. Sherlock
 Partner
 714.427.7036
 ssherlock@swlaw.com
Additional links
More information
Links to Websites

	California Supreme Court Finds CALFED Adequately Evaluated Alternatives in Program EIS/EIR for Bay-Delta Program
Last week the California Supreme Court issued an important decision under the California Environmental Quality Act (“CEQA”).  In re Bay-Delta Programmatic Environmental Impact Report (June 5, 2008).
CALFED is the consortium of state and federal agencies formed in 1994 to design and implement a long-term and comprehensive plan (called the “CALFED Program”) to address the Bay-Delta’s environmental and supply problems.  CALFED spent several years (1994-2000) preparing a Program Environmental Impact Statement/Environmental Impact Report (“PEIS/R”) to evaluate the environmental impacts of its CALFED Program.  In 2000, the PEIS/R was challenged in petitions for writs of mandate, which were consolidated in a single action in Sacramento County Superior Court.  In 2003, the Superior Court held that the PEIS/R was adequate, and denied the petitions.  The Court of Appeal reversed, holding, among other things, that the PEIS/R was defective because it failed to consider an alternative requiring reduced water exports from the Bay-Delta.  The Court of Appeal reasoned that CALFED cannot reject the reduced water export alternative just because it is inconsistent with one of the CALFED Program’s goals – i.e., the goal of improving water supply.
But the California Supreme Court reversed the Court of Appeals, and held that the PEIS/R was adequate under CEQA.  Critical to the Supreme Court’s decision was its holding that a lead agency need not evaluate an alternative that it determines cannot achieve the project’s underlying fundamental purpose.  Because CALFED concluded that the water export reduction alternative would not achieve the CALFED Program’s fundamental purpose, it properly exercised its discretion in rejecting the alternative.
The significance of the decision is twofold.  First, it reaffirms the discretion of lead agencies to eliminate proposed alternatives that conflict with a project’s underlying fundamental purpose.  Second, it will enable CALFED to move forward with its program to address the Bay-Delta’s environmental and water supply problems.
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